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Did you know? 

Scottsdale Primary School is part of the Learning in Families Together (LIFT) programme. It is aimed at 

encouraging and supporting family engagement with your child’s literacy and numeracy learning at 

home. LIFT values you as your child’s first and continuing teacher and provides opportunities for you to 

be actively involved in your child’s learning. It is aimed for families with children in kindergarten to year 

2 and supports the LIL (Launching into Learning) programme which is for children 0 – 4 years. 

‘Working together with your 
school, you can make a 
difference to your child’s 
learning.’                             
State of Tasmania (Dept of Education, Children 
and Young People)    

Look out for: 

Over the next few weeks children from Kinder to Grade 2 will be able to take home a ‘LIFT Bag’ that 

contains a game or books to share and play with your child. We are focusing on encouraging ‘talking’ 

and actively engaging with your child. LIL children will also be able to take home an activity bucket or 

bag each week that focuses on gross motor skills. 

 

Our first focus is the Talking that Matters programme, and we will provide some information and 

activities on Newsletters and posters around the school to help prompt you with some ideas about how 

you can support and engage with your children. 

Di Farrell 

 

 


